
THERMOMETER USE 

 

 Please use a provided chux and alcohol-based sanitiser to clean thermometer when you 

arrive. 

 

 If batteries have been removed or recently replaced, the instrument will require about 10 

minutes before you can use it. 

 

 The instrument is required to be held at a distance of 5 to 10 centimetres away from the 

forehead.  Ask people to move their hair away if required and be aware if the person has 

heavy makeup that this may interfere with the result. 

 

 Ask people to remain still until you tell them it is okay to move. It appears most of us 

anticipate an instant response and this is not necessarily the case. 

 

 Hold down the “trigger” to take the temperature. Carefully hold the instrument in place until 

a temperature is recorded on the screen. 

 

 Record the temperature on the questionnaire belonging to that member. 

 

 A HIGH temperature reading (38oC or higher) will trigger a sound from the instrument. 

Please be alert if any temperature is close to the mark. Medications may reduce fever. 

 

 A high temperature is a trigger to ask the member to please seek medical attention as soon 

as possible from their GP or the hospital – IT IS OUR RESPONSIBILITY UNDER THE COVID-19 

PROTOCOL TO DO SO.  Entry to the Club WILL NOT be permitted. 

 

 ALL Questionnaires must be retained and stored for EVERY session in the appropriate Daily 

Register. This is a requirement for our Covid-19 Protocol 

 

 Once all temperatures have been recorded for the session, please sanitise the instrument 

and store at the Entry table. 

 

 Should the thermometer display show a Low battery warning, please replace with 

appropriate batteries stored under the Entry trolley. Note the time required until the 

instrument becomes operational – 10 minutes. 

 


